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UNITED STATES
NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION

WASHINGTON, D.C. 20555

September 27, 1989

MEMORANDUM FOR THE RECORD

FROM: Samuel J. Chilk Secretary

SUBJECT: STAFF REQUIREMENTS - BRIEFING ON EPRI
DESIGN REQUIREMENTS DOCUMENT FOR ADVANCED
LIGHT WATER REACTORS, 10:00 A.M.,
WEDNESDAY, SEPTEMBER 20, 1989, COMMIS-
SIONERS' CONFERENCE ROOM, ONE WHITE FLINT
NORTH, ROCKVILLE, MARYLAND (OPEN TO PUBLIC
ATTENDANCE)

The Commission was briefed by the Nuclear Management and
resources Council (NUMARC) and the Electric Power Research
Institute (EPRI) on the status of the Design Requirements
Document for Advanced Light Water Reactors (ALWR).

Representing NUMARC were:

- Byron Lee, President
NUMARC

- William Rasin, Director
Technical Division, NUMARC

Representing EPRI were:

- Edwin Kintner, Vice President, GPU Nuclear and
Chairman of ALWR Utility Steering Committee,
EPRI

- Karl Stahlkopf, Director
Materials and Systems Department
EPRI

- Jack DeVine, Jr.
Senior Program Manager
ALWR Program, EPRI

Page 1



M890920.txt

- John Taylor, Vice President
Nuclear Power, EPRI
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EPRI informed the Commission that it would transmit the
following documents for NRC review:

1. The Man/Machine Interface Requirements Document by the end
of October 1989.

2. The final version of the Evolutionary ALWR document, which
incorporates NRC comments, in April 1990.

3. The Passive Plant Requirements Document Chapters beginning
by the end of December 1989, with total package in by July
1990.

There were no requirements placed on the staff at this meeting.

cc: Chairman Carr
Commissioner Roberts
Commissioner Rogers
Commissioner Curtiss
OGC
EDO
GPA
ACRS
PDR - Advance
DCS - P1-24
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